
 
Addendum # AD001 

 
Request for Proposals 

On-Call Hazmat Services 

(RFP#5840) 
 
 
Date of Addendum:  Oct 02, 2023 
 
The Request for Proposals for the above-named project is amended as noted in this 
Addendum.  This Addendum consists of 1 page and lists questions received and SHA’s 
responses.  
 
Question 1.  Are there any incumbents currently holding the on-call contract for hazmat 

services for The Seattle Housing Authority?  

Response:  No, SHA does not currently have any incumbents holding the on-call 

contract for hazmat services. 

 

Question 2.  Can you please provide information on the total contract value/duration of 

the contract? 

Response:  The total contract amount will not exceed $300,000 per annum. We have 

anticipated immediate work estimated to be approximately from $75,000 to $100,000.  

 

Question 3. Will there be a pre-proposal conference regarding this solicitation? 

Response: Only if requested by any vendor/firm. 

 

 
END OF INFORMAL SOLICITATION ADDENDUM  


